
 
Al Ain, 15 December 2013 
 
 
 
To: All Airlines Flying to United Arab Emirates – Abu Dhabi International Airport, Dubai 
International Airport, Al Maktoum International Airport, Sharjah International Airport, RAK 
International Airport. 
 
Subject: World Youth Chess Championships Under-8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, boys and girls, Al 
Ain, UAE from 17th to 29th of December 2013. 
 
Due to the high pressure on the Higher Organizing Committee and delay of entry permit to 
UAE for circumstances beyond our control, and to avoid obstacles of participants, we would 
like to thank you to allow to board those who don’t have original visas and who have 
mistakes in their visas and who have visas under process. We would undertake all financial 
and legal responsibility which might result from not allowing them to enter UAE territory, 
with request to your respected company, to verify our guests’ tournament event 
Accreditation Card for coordination and following, kindly call General Dr. Saif Lakhrabani Al 
Nuaimi  of the Ministry of Interior, mobile number 00971-50-8111330. and the event 
coordinator, Mr. Abdullah Al Notheri. 00971-50-5775707. 
 

 
 
 
Sheikh Sultan bin Khalifah Al Nahyan 
Chairman 
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